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LUP Hearings <lup-hearings@multco.us>

Comment on N. Tualatin Master Plan
Carol Canning <canning.carol@gmail.com> Sat, Feb 4, 2023 at 4:17 PM
To: lup-hearings@multco.us

Dear Multnomah County Commissioners,
I have lived near the Burlington Creek Forest for 43 years.
Around 30 years ago I was part of a grassroots effort to purchase the 38 acres that is now Forest Park Conservancy's
Ancient Forest Preserve.  We saved that area from the axe.  Multnomah County saved the Burlington Forest area from
home development.  
I lead my friends from North Portland on hikes in the area (including the entire Wildwood Trail last year).  Burlington Creek
Forest is one of our favorites.
It saddens all of us that this tranquil, serene area will be developed into a Mountain Bike destination spot.
The proposed "shared" trails will be narrow and on hills.  The trail bikes are scary enough on a gravel road so I don't think
hiking on those trails will be safe.
Please don't make the development so intrusive.  
Thank you,
Carol Canning 
canning.carolg@mail.com
13838 NW Riveriew Dr.
Portland, OR 97231
503-286-9534
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